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From Basler Components 
 
To Basler Camera Customers 
 
Cc Distributors 
 Date   August 16, 2011 

 
Discontinuation Note for the A102k Series 
 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
This is to notify you that all Basler cameras of the A102k series will be discontinued 
nine month from now. Due to the ongoing demand of improved image quality, 
reliability, and price the A102k camera series with all variants has reached its end of 
the product life cycle. Therefore we have to announce: 
 

Last time buy is May 15th, 2012. 
 
We offer various products using the same Sony sensor ICX285 in the A102f or in the 
scout series, like scout scA1400-17xx or scA1400-30xx either with 1394b or GigE 
interface., monochrome or color.  
 
To meet our responsibility as an OEM supplier, we will keep a safety stock level of the 
affected camera. The safety stock will be used for warranty and repair purposes as 
well as for field replacement cameras. 
 
If you have further questions about the discontinuation or differences in sensors and 
replacement cameras, please contact your sales person. Thanks for your 
understanding. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
Basler Components 


